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Hello everyone. Christmas and New Years are over, and it is half of our year is 

gone.  If your Auxiliary was busy volunteering in your community, please let me 

know and I will send you the link so that we can get them into PhotoCircle and into 

Cookie’s album.  

I am hoping to receive a lot of interviews with your Legacy Members.  As of yet I 

haven’t received any.  My ambassador has sent out some ideas for the 

interview.  Most phones are the easiest way to record your interview. You can edit it 

and have fun with it.  When you have your interviews done, post them on your 

Auxiliary Facebook page or website.  You can send more than one interview if you 

wish.  Remember, discuss who you are going to talk to so there are no hard feelings. 

Put your interview on a thumb drive and send it and the form that you printed off of 

MALTA to me.  I will have a group of people decide the one that I will send to 

National. All those that send one and the form will receive a Certificate from 

National.  

The things that make a good video is composition, lighting, setting and focus.   Make 

sure that your camera is stable so that it isn’t shaking and poor quality. 

Great and introduce the member with some details about them. 

Ask how they joined and why they joined. 

Perhaps let them show pictures of themselves and or their veteran.  Watch for 

distractions or other people in the video. Keep a watchful eye. 

Lastly, please remember that an Auxiliary, District or Department Facebook page is 

considered property of the respective Auxiliary. 

Thank you, Diana for the great tips to forward to our members. 

Mid-Winter is just around the corner, and we will be doing a PhotoCircle  for 

everyone to add pictures to with the banquet and the meeting and CofA.  

Thank you for all the reports that I have received.  There are some Auxiliaries that 

have not sent in one so far.  I will let you know at Mid-Winter. 

Please stay safe and we will see everyone at Mid-Winter. 


